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From: Gwendolyn
To: DPH.HFSRB.PublicHearings
Subject: [External] Mercy Hospital
Date: Tuesday, November 24, 2020 6:42:29 PM


To Whom it May Concern:


Please do not close Mercy Hospital. Mercy Hospital is a vital source of medical care for low
income, uninsured/underinsured minority communities. These individuals may otherwise lack
access to healthcare.


The closure of this hospital will result in losing a great institution on the South side of Chicago
and closing it during the midst of a pandemic is inhumane.


Sincerely,


Gwendolyn C. Weatherspoon
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